Application No:
2023/0891P

Consultees Name:

Rachel Wright

Received:

23/04/2023 17.00:02

Comment:

oBI

Printed on:  24:04/2023

Response:

Our house backs on to 135 Kings Cross Road. The noise and the smell from the food is already out of hand
on the lower ground floor level. Its unbearable in the summer with large groups gathering in the garden
shouting and screaming all night, they can carry on well past closing time. We have a bedroom at the back of
the house along with many other residents

| have lived here for many years and have been shocked at the amount of planning permission that has been
granted to make the back of these properties bigger and unsightly, taking all the Il 2nd peace away from
the current residents that live here.

The people that already live and work in this area are already are struggling with antisocial behavior due to
buildings being extended and outside living spaces being created in area that really doesnit have any more
space. | can hear the tv with my windows closed from the extended building at the back of my house itis so
close. The music and late nights we have to suffer from the balcony areas has been very exhausting for us.

If you create & balcony area no matter who is living in the property it will be used and the most popular reason
seems to be phone calls on speaker phone and smeking or parties, can be all three together teo. | have
complained many times to the council but this seems to be a hard thing for them to control. So why would we
build more extensions so more noise and can be taken away from decent people just wanting to sleep
in their beds at night, or does this no longer matter.

This is not the first time this property has requested planning permission. Permission was requested in August
last year and was declined (2022/2687/P). The new planning is even worst than the last one as it now has
four new outdoor spaces so four times more noise for residents to suffer. When we are too sick to go to work
from stress or too tired due to lack of sleep can we contact you to resolve the issue and if not, who will take
the responsibility | wonder.

We will also have to suffer many months of building work noise thatis has previously been a problem as this
tends to start very early 7 days a week and end very late. Even though restrictions are meant to be in place
they are never followed

| disagree with this extension and | would hope that you would consider the people who live here and their

We should be able to have some Il rather than buildings being so close together that you
have to keep your curtains closed as pecple are |- hours, and to sleep in our homes
without constant noise and that has been forced upon us from planning permission being granted with no
thought for other residents.
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